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Identify these Corvette tail lights by generation and/or by year. 

Answers in the next issue!  

NEWSLETTER

2009



MAY 2015 GSCC NEWSLETTER VOLUME 2 NUMBER 5

 

May Meeting 

On 5/11, 22 folks (including several new members) met at 
Sam Snead’s Restaurant on Rt. 501. The meeting was held 
on Monday this month to avoid Mothers’ Day (5/10). Only 
4 Corvettes were driven due to the “threat” of rain (it was 
not raining at the time of the meeting, nor did it rain 
before everyone got home…OK, it was wet). Pat shared 
the good news that Coastal Chevy has decided to sponsor 
us again and their check has arrived…hooray! 
Announcements were made about Jason’s House starting 
in June and our Car Show in August…check the website 
for minutes and  details. Good food, good talk, and a good 
time were had by all!  
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Everyone seems to enjoy the food and the ambience of Sam 
Snead’s, but if you know of a different place to meet that 
gives us the same type of accommodations (nice, private 
room + “early bird” menu), please pass the suggestion along 
to Pat. We’re always looking for different places to meet!
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Cars & Coffee 
On May 3rd, 40 cars showed up for coffee and “car-talk” at Benjamin’s Bagels in the Carolina 
Forest shopping center. Corvettes were well represented but there were other interesting 
vehicles present. Check out the cars on a beautiful Sunday morning! Thanks for the pics, Pat!
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